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I would like to submit my opposition to building the energy from Waste incinerator at Eastern 
creek. The incinerator will produce massive amounts of pollution falling on our homes, schools 
and daycares. Our kids will be breathing in this pollution. Not to mention how it will contaminate 
local water supplies, market farmers crops etc. Also the roads are getting increasingly busier. 
The local roads can't cope with the amount of traffic as it is, not to mention once the airport 
opens up at Badgerys Creek. We simply do not have the roads needed to cope with the increase 
in traffic caused by the transporting of waste to and from the facility.  

We already put up with the stench that wafts across our community from the nearby waste 
disposal facilities. Western Sydney is not a dumping ground. Can this facility be placed away 
from built up communities so it is not affecting any ones quality of life or health? Thank you for 
your time. Sharon Bellette 


